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September 16, 2010 
 
 
Ginny Callan  
New England Grassroots Environmenal Fund 
P.O Box 1057 
Montpelier VT. 05601 
 
 
Dear Ginny, 
Attached is Bountiful Brookline’s submssion for the 2010 Fall Small Grants Program and 
supporting documentation. It has been a very rewarding year as we have been able to 
accomplish so many projects and host a number of popular events in our community.  
We are especailly grateful for the support the fund gave us last year and have been 
thrilled to see the fruits of our labor as a result of that first grant. 
 
This year we are applying to the Small Grants Program to obtain funding for three 
internship positions to support our need to build capacity as a community organization. 
We are excited by the opportunity to engage up to three year long interns to support our 
work through communications/ marketing projects, adminstrative and development work 
and for program coordination in the garden and in the community. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit this application. We look forward to continuing 
our affilation with the New England Grassroots Fund.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Cathy Neal  
Director 
Bountiful Brookine 
 


